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26th September 2014 

 

Dear Parents / Carers                                                                         

 

Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 

Reception: Kyra for working so hard at her sounds and writing.  

Y1: Lucian for an excellent story board and joining in with the story. 

Y2: Joseph for a beautiful start to joined handwriting. 

Y3: Lucia for showing great confidence in Maths. 

Y4: Bethany for a fantastic pastel drawing of a rainforest bird. 

Y5: Ceira for persevering with her Maths work and showing a mature attitude to her learning. 

Y6: Summer for excellent effort in Maths all week. 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning: once again this was well supported. Thank you for all the items sent in 

to sell, the money donated and for those who joined us for coffee. I will let you know how much was 

raised next week.  

Reception class parents: are invited to a meeting in their child’s classroom on Monday 29th 

September at 6.00pm. This will be the second part of the new parents’ induction meeting when staff 

will explain how the Early Year Foundation Stage works and what the children do on a daily basis.  

Harvest: this year we will be celebrating the Harvest during the school Mass in church on Thursday 

2nd October at 9.10am. We would appreciate donations of tins, packets and jars of food (no fresh 

produce) any day next week. These food items will be part of the offertory during Mass and afterwards 

given to the local food bank who will distribute the food to the local families in need, the destitute and 

the homeless. We usually get great support for our Harvest celebration so please try and join us in 

church. Coffee will be available in school after Mass. 

Y4 assembly: will take place on Thursday 2nd October at 2.45pm. All welcome. 

Mary’s Meals: thank you to the children who put their coins into the collection box in the main 

entrance. There was £5.27 in this time. Every penny is appreciated as it only costs £12.20 to feed a 

child for a whole year. 

New Terrace: the Millennium gardens have now been transformed with the new benches being 

erected this week. Thank you to Mr Constable for all his hard work. 

Winter Uniform: from next Monday 6th October all children must wear winter uniform.  Any 

outgrown uniform would be appreciated for the nearly new uniform sales.  

Book Club orders: to be sent into Mrs Clews by next Friday, 3rd October. 
 

After School Activity Clubs: clubs run 3.30pm-4.30pm. Children to be collected from main school 

playground.  

Tuesday: Football with Sedgley Scorpions KS2  

Wednesday: Football with Ace Coaching KS1 Y1-Y3  

Thursday: Recorder Club KS2 Y3-Y6              Thursday: Netball KS2 Y4-Y6 

 

 

Enjoy your week. 

 

S. M. Mason 
 


